Pormanent Mession of the Rpiattis o Soyohlodls to the

Ref : SEYPM/UN/MIL/3/31- 8/2015

NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Seychelles to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the Secretary
General of the United Nations and has the honour to refer to the former’s Note Verbale Ref:
SEYPM/UN/MIL/3/31 — 8/2015 dated 24 August 2015 regarding the compesition of the
Seychelles’ delegation to be represented at the 23 Session of the Committee on the
International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and
Members of their Families.

The Permanent Mission of Seychelles has the honour to inform that Mirs Marie-Josee BONNE,
Special Advisor, Social Affairs Department, of the Ministry of Social Affairs, Community
Development and Sports will not be part of the Seychelles delegation represented at the 23
Session.

In thanking the Office of the Secretary General of the United Nations, the Permanent Mission
of the Republic of Seychelles to the United Nations Office and other International
Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to it the assurances of its
highest consideration.
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